
  
 LEGAL NOTICE 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Gulfport, Mississippi (the “City”), will receive sealed bids at the Office 

of Procurement, 1410 24th Avenue, 2
nd

 floor, Gulfport, until 10:00 A.M. local time on January 26, 2018 for the 

purchase of 2 (two) each New Tandem Axle 10/12 Cubic Yard Dump Trucks for the Department of Public 

Works. 

 

Interested bidders should contact Office of Procurement at 228-868-5705 or in order to obtain the bid 

documents between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm local time.  All bids must be sealed and clearly 

marked on the outside of the envelope. 

 

The City is NOT responsible for bids which are mailed to the wrong address or which arrive in the mail after 

the designated bid opening time.  Bids may be delivered in person to the Office of Procurement prior to the 

bid opening at the time, date and location listed above. 

 

The project will be awarded to the lowest and best bidder.  However, the City of Gulfport reserves the right to 

accept or reject any or all bids or to waive any informality. 

 

The successful bidder must adhere to the City’s policy concerning non-discrimination without regard to race, 

creed, color, age, sex, national origin or handicap. 

 

No bidder may withdraw his bid within ninety (90) days after the actual date of the opening thereof. 

 
 

Ad Dates: 12-22-17 & 12-29-17 
 
 
Send Invoice & Proof of Publication to: Connie Debenport    
      Purchasing Manager    
      City of Gulfport     
      P. O. Box 1780     
      Gulfport, MS   39502-1780   




